355 East Central Street
Franklin, Massachusetts 02038-1352
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OrFICE OF THE TOWN ADMINISTRATOR

Memorandum

From: Jamie Hellen, Town Administrator

Re: Resolution 19-72: Gift Acceptance - Franklin Veterans Services $10,000

Phone: (508) 520-4949
www.franklinma.gov

The Franklin Veteran’s Services has received a generous donation in the amount of $10,000.00
from the sale of Memorial Walkway bricks by the VFW Franklin Post 3402. This donation is to
be used at the discretion of the Franklin Veteran’s Services to be applied to the Franklin
Memorial Path Fund. This is the official check presented to the Council at your last meeting.

If you have any additional questions please feel free to ask.



TOWN OF FRANKLIN

RESOLUTION 19-72

Acceptance of Gift —Veteran’s Services Department

WHEREAS, The Franklin Veteran’s Services has received a generous donation
of $10,000 from the VFW Franklin Post 3402 to be used at the
discretion of the Franklin Veteran’s Services Department to
supplement the Franklin Memorial Path Fund.

NOW THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED THAT:
The Town Council of the Town of Franklin on behalf of the Veteran's Services
Department gratefully accepts this generous donation to be used by the Franklin

Veteran’'s Service Department to supplement the Franklin Memorial Path Fund.

This resolution shall become effective according to the provisions of the Town of
Franklin Home Rule Charter.

DATED: , 2019 VOTED:
UNANIMOUS:

A TRUE RECORD ATTEST: YES: NO:
ABSTAIN: __ ABSENT:
RECUSED:

Teresa M. Burr, CMC
Town Clerk

Glenn Jones, Clerk
Franklin Town Council



Phone: (508) 520-4949
www.franklinma.gov

355 East Central Street
Franklin, Massachusetts 02038-1352

October 7, 2019

VFW Franklin Post 3402
PO Box 96
Franklin, MA 02038

Dear VFW Franklin Post 3402:

On behalf of the Town of Franklin, | would like to thank you for your exceptionally generous
donation to the Franklin Veteran Services Department. Your donation will go a long way in
supporting veteran activities in our community, specifically maintaining the walkway
surrounding the Franklin Veterans Memorial Path. | cannot thank you enough for the hard
work, vision and collaboration that all of you brought to make this project come to fruition.

We appreciate your generosity and find it gratifying that you have chosen to give back to the
community. Never hesitate to contact me if you need anything in the future.

own Administrator

cc: Dale Kurtz, Veteran’s Agent






